From: Cheryl Kleen

To: Paul Castro

Cc: Kathleen Ruderman

Subject: FW: Carriage House Club

Date: Thursday, February 08, 2018 1:58:58 PM

From: Robert Benedickson [mailto:rwbenedickson@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 9:07 AM

To: Danielle Hickox Moore <DMoore@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Bobbie Lindsay
<BLindsay@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Margaret Zeidman <MZeidman@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Julie Araskog <jaraskog@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Richard Kleid <RKleid@TownofPalmBeach.com>;
Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>

Subject: Carriage House Club

Palm Beach council members,

| am writing to apprise you of my objection in no uncertain terms to the use of
Seaspray Avenue as a parking lot and or circuit for the valet's of the proposed
Carriage House Club. I am astonished that this proposal has even been considered.
The 'sea” streets are very special part of a very special town. We chose to live here
because of the quality of life in Palm Beach. We pay handsomely for that privilege.
You're asking me and my neighbors to resolve an issue not of our making. | do not
want cars unknown to me parking in front of my home. | do not want to valet's in a
hurry speeding down Seaspray Avenue. WE already face the challenges of living
close to the public and private schools. We'll soon be adding a large and more
utilized rec center and what that entails and now we're being asked to accommodate
a "private" club that is wildly nonconforming in it's size and scope. Please say no.

Thank you for your consideration,

Robert and Denise Benedickson
222 Seaspray Avenue
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